
Addendum AD 1   

 

NWIC Student Admissions 

 
Policy Change for Acceptance to Northwest Indian College:   see p. 14, 2

nd
 column, Step 3.  It is no 

longer necessary for students to submit a copy of either GED or High School Diploma.   The new 

requirement is that it must be indicated on the admissions application form and that the form must 

be signed.    

 
Effective December 9, 2009.   


